July 13, 2010
Cook County Board of Education

The Cook County Board of Education met in regular session on Tuesday, July 13, 2010 at 6:00 p.m. in the Cook Middle School BOE Meeting Room.  Board members Dale Boone, Chad Sumner, Reba Durden and Tina Revels were present for this meeting.  Board member Susan Griffin was not present for this meeting.  Chairman Boone presided with Chad Sumner opening the meeting with prayer.

Superintendent Heard presented the agenda.  On a motion by Mr. Sumner, seconded by Mrs. Durden, the board members present voted unanimously to approve the agenda.
APPEARANCES & RECOGNITIONS:
· Holly Harrell was recognized as the July Employee of the Month.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  Recommendation was made to approve the minutes from the previous meetings.  On a motion by Mrs. Durden, seconded by Mrs. Revels, the board members present voted unanimously to approve this recommendation.

COOK HIGH SCHOOL VARSITY FOOTBALL OUT-OF-STATE TRIP:  
Recommendation was made for the approval of the following out-of-state trip request:

   Cook High School Varsity Football Camp - Groveland, Florida  - August 6-9, 2010
On a motion by Mrs. Revels, seconded by Mrs. Durden, the board members present voted unanimously to approve this out-of-state trip.

RECOMMENDATION OF PERSONNEL:  On a motion by Mr. Sumner, seconded by Mrs. Durden, the board members present voted unanimously to approve the following:

APPOINTMENTS:
Scott Ray

-
Assistant Varsity Baseball Coach, Cook High School

Clint Chambless
-
Head J.V. Baseball Coach, Cook High School

Andy Rykard

-
Head Baseball Coach, Cook Middle School

Josh Chester

-
CHS Football/CMS Baseball, Community Coach 





 (replacement)

Theresa Brown
-
½ time SLP, Cook Primary School (replacement)

RESIGNATION:
Tresa Rayfield

-
Secretary, Cook Middle School

EXECUTIVE SESSION:  Recommendation was made to go into executive session to discuss personnel and litigation.  On a motion by Mrs. Durden, seconded by Mrs. Revels, the board members present voted unanimously to go into executive session.

Recommendation was made to return to regular session.  On a motion by Mrs. Durden, seconded by Mr. Sumner, the board members present voted unanimously to return to regular session.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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